
10989 South Patrick Drive, Patrick AFB, FL 32925 

SUZANNA J.D. MCNABB, PhD, Lt Col, USAF, 
Deputy, Directorate of Plans and Programs 

Respectfully, 

Please allow this note to convey our sincerest appreciation for your support to AFT AC and 
our STEM professionals. We do hope we may continue to call upon you for your support for 
future events. Thank you again! 

Because of speakers like you, our participants gave this event an impressive 90% overall 
satisfaction rating, with some of our speakers receiving a 95% rating in appreciation for their 
motivating and engaging presentations. Your individual ratings and feedback comments are 
attached for your review. Bottom line: This event was possible because of your support. We 
thank you for sharing your expertise and passion with other STEM professionals. 

This September 10-11, 2014, AFTAC hosted its first Women in Science and Engineering 
Symposium with the goal of creating a more inclusive environment in Science, Technology, 
Engineering, and Mathematics (STEM) fields. We discussed the importance of Women in 
Science and Engineering and demonstrated the value of creating and sustaining a diverse 
workforce. Over 242 total participants were encouraged at this two day event held at both 
AFT AC and DEOMI on Patrick AFB. 

Dear Ms. Longo, 

Joanne Longo, MS, SPHR 
Director, Portfolio Program Support 
Barry University, PACE 
Port Canaveral Maritime Center 
445 Challenger Road Suite 109 
Cape Canaveral, FL 32920 
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